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Father in Heaven, Creator of all and source of 

all goodness and love, please look kindly upon 

us and receive our heartfelt gratitude in this time 

of giving thanks.  

Thank you for all the graces and blessings You 

have bestowed upon us, our faith, our food and 

shelter, our health, the love we have for one 

another, and our family and friends. 

Dear Father, in Your infinite generosity, please 

grant us continued graces and blessing 

throughout the coming year. Amen 

 

 

St. Margaret School will be “sharing our 

blessings” throughout the entire month of 

October by helping to feed those in need in our 

community. We ask for your help by donating 

canned goods and other non-perishable foods 

throughout this month. All contributions will be 

donated to St. Patrick’s St. Vincent de Paul 

Society. Items that they are most in need of 

include canned fish, canned meat, peanut 

butter, canned vegetables, canned beans, pasta 

and pasta sauce, and healthy lunch snacks 

(granola bars, crackers, juice boxes, etc.). 

On behalf of the St. Margaret Social Justice 
Club, we thank you for your donations and your 
generous spirit. 

 

 

 

Thanksgiving Prayer 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Our EQAO Results are in! St. Margaret’s 

reading scores are improving each year. 

Our writing scores are also on the rise. 

While our Numeracy scores are up, they 

still remain a concern. This trend is found 

throughout the province, in most boards 

and schools. In order to help our students, 

our School Improvement Plan will highlight 

numeracy as a key focus and urgent need. 

As we continue to work on numeracy in the 

school, we are hoping that you can also 

help us! By working together, we can give 

our students the mathematical 

reinforcement and knowledge necessary 

for success. Here are some suggestions 

that you may find helpful in supporting your 

child’s learning at home: 

 Include your child in everyday activities with a number of 

steps 

 Play games and do puzzles that incolce number, geometric 

and measurement patterns and relationships 

 Solve problems with your child and talk about the different 

ways each can be solved 

 Let your child know that you think mathematics is important! 

EQAO Report 

Thanksgiving Food Drive 



Halloween is fast 
approaching and is a 
FUN and memorable 
time of year for families and our 
students.  Please check with your child’s 
teacher before sending any Halloween 
treats to school.  We also ask that you be 
extra careful in checking labels and avoid 
sending any Halloween treats to school 
that contain peanuts or nut products.  
These items can be enjoyed at home.  As 
well, for safety, please refrain from sending 
in any baked goods (i.e. cupcakes, 
cookies, etc.) for your child’s classroom at 
any time in the school year.  Thanks for 
understanding the need for this safety 
measure!   
 
HALLOWEEN FACTS AND SAFETY TIPS 

The word “Halloween” translates to “Holy 

Evening” which originates in our Catholic 

Tradition as the holy evening before “All Saints 

Day” on November 1st.  Many of our Catholic 

Saints were Martyrs and died a tragic death.  

Hallowen presents many opportunities to 

discuss our Catholic Traditions heading to the 

month of November.  With witches, goblins, and 

super-heroes descending on neighbourhoods 

across Canada, the Canadian Red Cross offers 

parents some safety tips to help prepare their 

children for a safe and enjoyable trick-or-treat 

holiday.  Halloween should be filled with surprise 

and enjoyment, and following some common 

sense practices will make events safer and more 

fun! 

 Costumes should be light-coloured and flame 
resistant with reflective strips so that children 
are more easily seen at night.  (Remember to 
put reflective tape on bikes and brooms, too!)  

 Costumes should be short enough to avoid 
tripping.  

 Remind children to keep away from open 
fires and candles, as costumes can be 
extremely flammable. 

 Use face paint rather than masks or things 
that will cover the eyes.  

 Remind children to walk, slither, and sneak on 
sidewalks - not in the street.  

 Explain to children that calls should be made 
along one side of the street first and then the 
other, and that it's best to cross the street only 
at intersections or crosswalks.  

 Visit homes that have a porch light on  

 Provide yourself or the children with a 
flashlight to see better and to be better seen.  

 Have children plan their route and share it with 
you and the family.   

 Children should travel in groups of four or 
five.  Young children should be accompanied 
by an adult.  

 Remind children to look both ways 
before crossing the street to check 
for cars. 

 Remind children not to eat their 
treats and goodies until they are examined by 
an adult at home.  Candy should not be eaten 
if the package is already opened. 

Congratulations goes out to the St. 
Margaret Jr. Soccer team! On Friday 
September 30

th
 they competed in a 

tournament at Riverside Park. They showed 
great dedication and team work in every game. 
They also demonstrated positive attitudes, team 
spirit and let’s not forget, their incredible soccer 
skills! They placed 4

th
 and represented St. 

Margaret school very well. Way to go Scotties!  
Thank you to Mrs. Milito and Mons. Nicayenzi 
for your dedication and coaching skills! 

   

Excellent effort this year by the Intermediate 
Girls 3-pitch team. You were very dedicated 
and worked hard! A special thank you to all the 
parents, grandparents and high school students 
who helped cheer us on and Umpire the game. 
We love your spirit girls. Great job Scotties! 
Thank you Mrs. Avery and Mrs. Freitas for 
coaching our Girls 3-pitch team! 

Halloween and School Safety 

Home of the Scotties! Sports 
Update 



 

 

 

 

For more NEWS about school events, school 

celebrations and many great moments, follow 

us on twitter: 

 

@stmargaretscot 

Home of the Scotties! Sports 
Update 

Follow Us on Twitter 

Congratulations to the intermediate 

boys who represented our school at the 

3-Pitch tournament this year. After being rained 

out on two different occasions, the boys gave it 

their all. They played against some tough 

competition this year, but always maintained a 

positive attitude. With that attitude, they were 

able to win their last game 9-0.  A special thank 

you to all the parents who spent the day 

supporting us and helping coach the boys at the 

bases. Also, a special thank you to Mr. 

Resendes for coaching!... 

September Theme: Relationships 

In September, our school’s focus was on 

building Healthy Relationships. We focused on 

how to be a caring family and community 

member by: 

 Talk - be interested in what your friends have to say 

 Share the conversation, so that you each get a 

chance to be listeners and talkers. 

 Listen to what your friends are saying and ask 

questions about it 

 Praise your friends when they do something well 

 Use your manners-say please and thank you 

 Give back things that you have used or borrowed 

from each other 

 Be aware of others’ feelings-think before you speak 

 Handle conflict-use your words 

 Share your time with other friends 

 Be honest about your feelings e.g., “I don’t think this 

is a good idea….” 

 Try to understand people by thinking about things from 

their point of view 

 Don’t argue and get upset if your friend doesn’t agree 

with you about something. That’s OK. They have the 

right to an opinion too.  

This month, we will focus on Respect and how to 

be an Effective Communicator. You can help 

your child(ren) by encouraging and modeling: 

 Paying attention to others 

 Following the school rules 

 Doing all I can to be polite and helpful 

 Speaking, writing and listening as Jesus would want 
me to 

 Caring about others and speaking up for them 

 Being honest 

 Thinking carefully before reacting or speaking 

 Respecting all people  

 Listening to the Word of God 

 Using my voice nicely and respectfully 

 Being Sensitive to others’ feelings 

Visit www.springboardparenting.com. This site is 

an online parenting program for raising resilient, 

healthy kids and building a bridge between 

school and home. If you are asked for payment 

information, put in waterloo2016. 

October  Theme: Respect and being 
an Effective Communicator 



September was filled with routines 

like learning to try our best, to be a 

friend, to make good choices and 

to learn our classroom rules.   The 

Kindergartens are adjusting to new 

routines and making new friends.   They are given 

Centre time during the day to Investigate, 

Communicate and Explore (I.C.E. Time). Playing 

with the cars, building, and creating with playdoh 

are all favourite activities.  We have started an 

inquiry of learning about Castles.   The 

Kindergartens are recognizing and writing their 

names and learning that to make a letter you use 

straight and curvy lines.    

 
 

 Kindergarten is off to a wonderful 

start!   The Senior Kindergarten students 

have settled quickly into classroom  routines 

and are assisting  our younger students with 

transitions.   All students are learning to become more 

independent and are proud of their 

accomplishments.   Students already know that they 

have jobs to do when they enter the classroom like 

handing in their mail, signing in by printing their 

name  so Ms. Camacho and Mrs. Cherry know they are 

at school!    

Some of our favourite places to learn in the classroom 

include the art and design centre, the construction 

area,   and of course the computer is a big hit.   This 

kindergarten crew is full of enthusiasm for learning and 

have started off the year with a colour inquiry.   Please 

ask us about rainbow milk, rainbow toast, and rainbow 

in an egg carton.   This week, Mrs. Cherry brought in 

caterpillars.   The kindergarten scientists have begun to 

observe and record the changes already happening 

in the butterfly enclosure.    

In our classroom community, we always want to be 

supportive, kind, and respectful  to  each other. One 

way we demonstrate this is by using helping hands, 

and friendly words.  This is going to be a 

fantastic  school year and stay tuned for more 

Kindergarten learning!  

 

 

SPOTLIGHT  Kindergarten  



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 
Thanksgiving Food Drive  

2 3 

3-Pitch 

Games 

4 

Sept 

Assembly 

11:00 

5 

Gr 7 & 8 

Immunizations 

6 

Gr 4 Bible 

Celebration 10:30 

Gr 7 Confirmation 

Parent Meeting at 7 

at St. Patrick’s 

7 8 

9 10 

Thanksgiving 

Monday 

11 

Lockdown 

Drill 

12 

Tornado Drill 

13 14 15 

16 17 

Picture Day 

Strong Start 

Training 9:30 

18 19 20 21 

P.A. Day  

No School 

22 

23 24 

Strong Start 

Training 9:30 

25 26 27 28 29 

30 31 

Happy 

Halloween! 

     

OCTOBER 2016 


